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K-2 Classroom: JoAnn Powell

We had our second attendance incentive on Friday, January 19, 2024. Students went bowling in 
Cut Bank. All the students, staff, and volunteers had a great time.

K-1 continues to focus on SEL (Social Emotional Learning). We are talking about why feelings 
are important and how to spread kindness with positive words. K-1 made good luck cards for a 
classmate who moved to a new school. Kindergarten is continuing to learn letters of the alphabet 
along with counting how many syllables are in a word. First grade is learning their long vowels 
and are reading and writing simple sentences. In math, Kindergarten learning about the 
comparison of length weight, capacity, and numbers to 10. First grade is learning sums and 
differences within 20. 

All students in Kindergarten and first grade have completed their Winter AimsWebPlus 
Assessments in both Math and Reading.

Results for the k-2 AimsWeb will be on the March report



3-6 Classroom: Suzanne Augare

Below is the Aims Web Data for grade 3-6. Mrs. Augare’s class is showing growth in all grade 
levels from Fall to Winter in moving students from tier 3 to Tier 2, or tier 2 to Tier 1 in both 
Math and Reading.

Math:  





AimsWeb Reading 3-6





Attendance January 2024

Total enrollment: 23

K 97.14%
1st 95.15%
2nd N/A
3rd 97.08%
4th 91.91%
5th 90.48%
6th 92.06%

Total 94.06%

Staff Attendance-
Certified 97.85%
Classified 79.29%


